
IN REPLY REFER TO:

March 17, 2020   

Mark L. Johnson 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, WA 98503 

Re: DOCKETS UE-190529 and UG-190530 (Consolidated), Puget Sound 
Energy's (PSE) 2019 General Rate Case (GRC) 

Dear Mr. Johnson: 

Today, the Federal Executive Agencies’ (FEA) Initial Post 
Hearing Brief, as well as the attached Certificate of Service, 
in the above referenced dockets, were filed with the Commission 
electronically through its web portal.

In accordance with Judge Pearson’s March 13, 2020 email 
allowing the suspension of the paper copy requirement for the 
PSE GRC dockets, no paper copies will follow. 

Please feel free to call me at (415) 671-9187 if you 
should have any questions.  Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

/s/ Rita M. Liotta 

RITA M. LIOTTA 
FEA Counsel 

Enclosure:  as stated 
Cc:  Service List (via email) 
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BEFORE THE WASHINGTON UTILITIES 
 AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION 

WASHINGTON UTILITIES AND 
TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION, 

  Complainant, 

 v. 

PUGET SOUND ENERGY 

  Respondent. 

DOCKETS UE-190529 and UG-190530 
(Consolidated)

CERTIFICATE
OF SERVICE 

CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 

  The undersigned hereby certifies that on this date I 
caused to be served the foregoing INITIAL POST-HEARING BRIEF on 
behalf of the Federal Executive Agencies by electronic mail to 
all parties on the attached service list. 

Dated this 17th day of March, 2020, in San Francisco, California. 

     /s/ Rita M. Liotta 
     ___________________________ 












